
 
From: Lynne West [mailto: ]  
Sent: 04 June 2018 15:57 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3524 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
Re: Stopping Up of Princess Parade, Hythe, Kent 
 
I would like to register my objection to the above proposal. As a resident of Hythe I walk the canal 
side on a daily basis throughout the year. In my opinion I feel that the new position of the relocated 
road will have a significant detrimental impact on the canal which is a scheduled monument. It will 
inevitably destroy the peace and tranquillity that exists at present. Princess Parade is an historic and 
iconic road which has been in existence for many years. It attracts many visitors for a variety of 
reasons on a regular basis. 
 
I am also a little bewildered at the proposal as the proposed new development can be accessed from 
Princess Parade. Shepway Council has recently installed parking meters along this stretch of road at 
a cost, I believe, in the region of £35000. At a time of cut- backs will this investment will be wasted if 
the `Stopping Up` goes ahead? 
 
I trust all objections will be taken into consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lynne West (Mrs) 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




